
From: WordPress [mailto:wordpress@npf.ie]  
Sent: 05 November 2017 18:08 
To: National Planning Framework 
Subject: Ireland 2040 Submission from Patrick Butler 
 
Name: Patrick 
Surname: Butler 

 
 

 
 

 
 
Message: 
I believe the rail line from Dublin to Kells should be reinstated to support commuters 
working in Dublin. Commuters must leave Kells at 06:30am to get to Dublin City for 9am in 
what is just 40 min awa 
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